

Mr. Paddy Doherty, Chief Executive, Dublin Bus, Head Office, 59/60 Upper O'Connell Street, Dublin 1. Our Ref: i-doc 2115024

23rd December 2011

Re: RATHFARNHAM ACM 13th December 11 - Item Q12/29614

Dear Mr. Doherty,

At the Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting held on the 13th December 2011, the following question was approved:-

"To ask the Manager to write a letter to Dublin Bus to request that a seat be installed to the Bus shelter at the city bound end of the Firhouse Road at the junction of Ballyroan Road and Old Bridge Road?"

I should be obliged if you would have this matter examined and revert to me at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

R.P

TOM CURTIN

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER